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Mary Beth Di Figlia, AIA has joined Winter Street Architects (WSA) as a principal. Di Figlia has 20
years of professional experience in Architecture and Urban design, most recently as a principal with
KlingStubbins in Philadelphia. 
Di Figlia holds a Masters of Architectural Theory degree from the University of Pennsylvania and a
Bachelor of Architecture degree from Carnegie Mellon University.
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